
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
NE 5th Avenue Sidewalk Improvements Project 
From Boca Raton Road to State Road (SR) 5/US 1  
in the City of Boca Raton, Palm Beach County 
Financial Project ID Number: 438402-1-52-01 

NE 5th Avenue Sidewalk Improvements Project on behalf of the City of Boca Raton 

The City of Boca Raton, as Project Sponsor, requested that the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District 
Four design and construct the City’s NE 5th Avenue Sidewalk Project, through application to the Palm Beach 
Transportation Planning Agency and City of Boca Raton resolution 146-2017. This project is part of the Pedestrian 
Network contained in the City of Boca Raton’s Comprehensive Plan. FDOT is pleased to assist the City in delivering 
their vision and provides the following information on this sidewalk improvements project. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
 

• Concrete sidewalk installation 
 
 

• Driveway and curb & gutter replacement to align with 
new sidewalk installation 

 
 

• Minor signage and pavement marking upgrades 
 
 

• Minor landscaping relocation and irrigation repairs 
 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
 

• Lane closures are permitted 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., 
Monday through Friday 

 

• Work will be done in phases to reduce impacts to   
motorists and pedestrians  

 

• Sidewalk detours will be in place when needed;       
pedestrian access will be maintained at all times 

Construction Cost: $432,943.86          Construction Start: Jan. 11, 2021          Estimated Completion: Fall 2021 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 
economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Bodler Barthelemy, P.E., FDOT Project Manager  
bodler.barthelemy@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 592-6375 
 

Jennifer Valmer, FDOT Project Administrator  
jennifer.valmer@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 598-9234 
 

Meredith Cruz, FDOT Community Outreach Specialist     
mcruz@corradino.com or (561) 641-6440  
 

Elsa Tellez, City of Boca Raton Chief Construction Inspector  
etellez@myboca.us or (561) 416-3424 
 

WEB & SOCIAL MEDIA  
 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com 
 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/ 
 

Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 


